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Townsend, Erle

From: Jessie Boda <bearlyjessie@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 30, 2023 2:00 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I cannot afford to buy any type of vehicle currently, and certainly not an EV. When I can afford to buy a newer car, it still 

won't be in the price-range of an EV. I know very few people who own one or could afford to buy one now or in the 

future. And if the Maine state govt. attempts to "tax" everyone in order to offer cash incentives, well, that's just taking 

more money out of our pockets. Let us keep our money and drive what we can afford. Any small difference in emissions 

this may or may not make is not worth the additional financial burden to Mainers. Do not make this rule change. The 

climate will change itself, God-willing! 


